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News Release – For Immediate Distribution  
   
On behalf of the Brother Visitor of DENA and the 
Board of Directors, I am pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mr. George Mervine to the new 
position of Administrator and Chief Financial Officer 
of De La Salle Hall, effective October 1, 2024.  
 
Mr. Mervine comes to us with a background in 
administration and financial management including a 
variety of experiences in Administrator Consultant 
Services, Administration, Director of Operations, and 
Controller. George has a solid work ethic, an affable 
personality, and the enthusiasm that will enhance the 
quality of health care and the vitality for our residents’ 
life. He is eager to foster collegiality and a teamwork 
environment with our dedicated Staff. 
 
The Board wishes to assure Mr. Mervine of our 
enthusiastic welcome and support in the years ahead. 
Please join us in welcoming George to the De La Salle Hall community.  
  
As we conclude our search, we also extend our heart-felt thanks and well-wishes to Mrs. Grace Kidney for 
stepping in as interim Administrator. In the short time that Grace has been with us, she has won respect for 
her listening stance and professionalism.  
 
Please join the Board with your prayers for both Grace and George in leading De La Salle Hall through this 
transition!   
  
Sincerely yours,  
  
  
Joseph J. Sweeney, Jr.  
Chair  
  
  
cc:            Brother Charles Lackes, FSC, Resident Community Director  
  Brother Robert Schaefer, FSC, Visitor of DENA  
  Administration and Staff of De La Salle Hall  
     DLSH Board of Directors  
  


